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January 28, 2025 
 
Dear Residents, Family and Friends,   
This letter is intended to provide an update on our COVID-19 status at the Walla Walla Veterans Home.  
 

Resident COVID-19 Cases 
Date of 1st Resident 
Case 

New Resident Cases 
Since Last Report 

Total Resident Cases  Affected 
Neighborhoods 

1/12/2025 0 4 Whitman/Stevens 
 
 

Date of 1st Staff Case  New Staff Cases 
Since Last Report 

Total Staff Cases 

1/14/2025 1 7 
 
All other residents in affected and potentially affected areas have been tested and are negative. 
 
Modifications to Visitation, Group Activities, and Dining Rooms: Residents who were potentially 
exposed are encouraged to wear masks and will be tested on days 1, 3, & 5.  Staff who were potentially 
exposed are required to wear masks and will also be tested on days 1, 3, & 5.  
 
Vaccine Information: As a part of our continued efforts to curb the spread of the COVID-19 virus, we 
continue to offer the Covid-19 vaccine to residents. We encourage all residents, staff, and community 
members who are able and eligible to be vaccinated to consider getting vaccinated for COVID-19. 
Additional information can be found at www.dva.wa.gov/covid , or by calling 509-394-6808.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kylea Maclvor, RN3, Infection Control 

http://www.dva.wa.gov/covid

